OFFICE OF THE
WASHINGTON STATE LIQUOR CONTROL BOARD
Board Meeting Minutes — February 1, 2012

Board Chair Sharon Foster called the regular meeting of the Washington State Liquor Control
Board to order at 10:00 a.m., on Wednesday, February 1, 2012 in the Boardroom at 3000 Pacific
Avenue S.E. in Olympia, Washington. Board Members Ruthann Kurose and Chris Marr were
present.

Approval of Minutes
Minutes from the January 25, 2012 meeting were approved.

Years of Service Recognition
Four LCB employees were recognized for their years of service:
e Brian Smith, Communications Director - Twenty years of state service

* Mike Kashmar, Budget Manager - Twenty years of state service
o Jerry Trujillo, Liquor Store Clerk - Forty years of employment with the LCB
o Chris Liu, Retail Director - Ten years of state service '

The Board expressed sincere appreciation for each recognized employee’s dedication to the LCB
and service 1o the State of Washington.

New Business
There was no new business.

Old Business:
There was no old business.

The Board Meeting was adjourned at 10:27 a.m.

Sharon Foster, Ruthann Kurose, Chris Marr,
Board Chair Board Member Board Member
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